

united nations educational, scientific and cultural organization organisation des nations unies pour l'éducation, la science et la culture

7, place de Fontenoy, 75700 Paris

téléphone : 566-57.57 câbles : Unesco Paris télex : 27602 Paris

référence :

ED/SCM/CUR/944/2

25 January 1980

Dear Professor Gomes de Matos,

I would like with this letter to express my warm thanks for the reception you made for me in Campinas and Sao Paulo and congratulate you on the excellent organization of the V Interamerican Linguistic Institute.

This is only the first step in the reinforcement of our collaboration and I have no doubt we will be able to pursue our close cooperation for the benefit of Unesco and all the Centers of your region.

With many thanks again and looking forward to hearing from you soon, I remain,

Yours sincerely,

Zachariev

Chief, Section of Structures and Contents of Education

Prof. Dr. Francisco Gomes de Matos PILEI Av. 9 de Julho 3166 SAO PAULO, S.P. 01406 Brésil